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March 11, 2019

Jane Curto, RN,BSN, CHPN,OCN

RE: Your application dated 3/11/2019 regarding study number 2019006: Creation of Educational
Material for Patient Families and Caregivers of End-of-Life Patients During the End-of Life Treatment
Process (GH Nursing)

Dear Ms Curto:

| have reviewed your application for the new nursing research study listed above. This study qualifies
as exempt from further review under category 2: survey procedures.

You are free to conduct your study without further reporting to Greenwich Hospital IRB.
Thank you for keeping the board informed of your activities.

Since

Paul Water's, MD
Chairman, Greenwich Hospital IRB

5 Perryridge Road
Greenwich, CT 06830

Phone 203-863-3000
Fax 203-863-4736

greenwichhospital.org






